
Cartersville High School  
School Governance Team Meeting Minutes 

320 East Church Street  
Cartersville, GA  30120  

November 17, 2022 
7:30 a.m.  

  
  

Call to order:  
Good News:  
Pledge of Allegiance: All  
Approval of Minutes:  Minutes from the October 22, 2022 meeting  
 
Old Business:  

• Tour of the new facility 
 
 

New Business: 

• Move-In Plan/Construction 

• Mrs. Tierce shared the plan for moving into the new STEAM building. CHS 
students only will have a digital day on Friday, January 13. This will allow the 
construction company to move student desks into the new facility, and this will 
provide teachers with a day to move their things into their new classrooms. 

• March 1 at 1:00- Economic Development 

• Mrs. Tierce invited the SCC to attend a presentation being held at CHS on March 
1. The presenter will be Chris Clark from the Georgia Chamber of Commerce. 

• Plan for auxiliary building 

• Mrs. Tierce discussed plans and asked for ideas for what should be housed in the 
auxiliary building once it is vacated. The SGC members liked the idea of offering 
on-campus dual enrollment courses, and they mentioned the idea of holding 
night school classes in this building. They also mentioned the idea of holding 
classes for adults and using the building as a testing center. 

• How do we let people know what we offer? 

• This agenda item will be discussed in more detail at the December meeting, but 
in the meantime Mrs. Tierce asked the council members to think of ways to 
better communicate with the community to let them know what courses and 
pathways we offer at CHS.  

• Video for parents 

• Mrs. Tierce discussed making a video to share with CHS families at the end of the 
semester to share our accomplishments from first semester.  

• ITEM ADDED TO THE AGENDA: 

• Mrs. Saunders shared information about ESSER funding. She shared with 
everyone how our system has spent our ESSER funds and funding through the 



American Rescue Plan. The funds have been spent based on input from each 
school.  

• Mrs. Saunders shared the ESSER Funding Transparency Dashboard, and she 
shared an updated spreadsheet outlining where all funds have been spent. She 
also shared where everyone can find this information on our school system’s 
website. (go to the website---departments---federal programs) 

• Mrs. Saunders shared that Canes Camps will be held again this summer.  
 
 

• Next Inspiration – December 15, 2022 

• Next Meeting – December 15, 2022 @ 7:30am 

• Adjournment @8:45 by Shelley Tierce 2nd Mark Mathison 


